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Dear Parents / Carers, 
 

Today the children will be coming home with 

their reports and information about their 

new teacher and class for September. Please 

do not hesitate to make an appointment with 

your child’s new teacher before the end of 

term, should you have any concerns. 

 

We look forward to seeing many of you 

tonight at our PSA Summer BBQ which 

always proves to be a very enjoyable and 

popular event. 

 

Ania Vaughan 

Head Teacher 

 

 

 

Congratulations to the children who have 

been entered into the Golden Book this 

week. 

 

Nate C – McGough Class 

Seth H – Potter Class 

Jed B – Fine Class 

Jasmine F – Fine Class 

Hollie P – McGough Class 

Olivia R – McGough Class 

William K – McGough Class 

Natasha T – McGough Class 

Leah O – Butterworth Class 

Alfie A – Lewis Class 

Evelyn P – Hargreaves Class 

 

Nathan D – Hargreaves Class 

Tony F – Carle Class 

Tia C – Carle Class 

Charlotte P – Carle Class 

Charlie C – Carle Class 

Max H – Carle Class 

Dexter Y – Carle Class 

Ruby C – Hargreaves Class 

 
 

 
 
 

Tues 7th July – Walton-on-the-Naze Trip – 

Years 1 & 2 

 

Thursday 9th July – Meet your new Teacher 

Day – 3.00pm Parents welcome 

 

Friday 10th July – Potter Class Assembly 

 

Friday 10th July – Chauncy Community Day – 

Years 1 & 2 

 

 
 

 

We have been informed of cars mounting 

the pavements in Bowling Road due to some 

of the bollards being missing and not 

replaced by the County Council. We have 

expressed our concerns of the safety of our 

children to the council  and wanted to make 

you aware so that you could be extra vigilant 

when walking in Bowling Road.  
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